
Hi all Year 6 students.  I’m Mrs Penn and 

my job at Hillcrest is to make sure that 

you have the help you need so you can 

achieve your best in lessons. I work with 

Mrs Preston, Mrs Rahl, Mrs Hughes and 

two very important members of the 

Support Team – Milo and Peggy our 

therapy dogs. You can find us in Room 19 

and you are always welcome to pop in if 

you want to talk or share any worries. 

Every morning you can come to Room 19 

Club where you can get help with your 

homework, get organised for the day 

and just have a friendly chat or play 

games with other students. We are open 

every Break and Lunchtime too. After 

school you can come to Homework Club 

where you can get help and also use 

computers to complete and print 

homework.   I am really looking forward 

to meeting you all at the start of your 

exciting Hillcrest journey.  See you soon 

!


